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q +Ath ALC 7. AEC 597/30 and AEC 597/31 - Observer Program

=eting
}7-14-53 Under consideration were memoranda by Commissioner Murray

(AEC 597/30) and a report by the Directors of Military Applica-
tion and Information Services containing recommendations for
an observer program at the forthcoming Pacific tests.

The Commissioners briefly discussed the 1ssues involved
in the subject papers.

At thls point the Chairman left the meeting.

Mr. Murray requested that his memoranda, as contained in
AEC 597/30, ZEe noted and that his memorandum of December 15,
195;7-l/ be inserted 1n the minutes as representing his vlews
on thils question.*

After further discussion, the Commissioners indicated
that AEC 597/30 and AEC 597/31 should be rescheduled for consider-

ation at the meeting to be held on Friday, December 18.
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